Keeping Pork Rinds Fresh

Have you ever noticed that during those warm summer days the jar of pork rind you left out in your truck doesn’t look so good at the end of the season? It becomes very cloudy and may have a foul odor. 

Pork rind which is a natural pig product cannot last forever.  However, with proper care you can extend its usefulness during the season if you periodically change the brine. If you notice that the jar is cloudy that is an indication of bacteria and ammonia build up in the jar. This byproduct of pork rind breakdown can accelerate the rind to degrade, become soft, useless and it will continue to decay. 

I found that when the water turns cloudy you simply need to follow these simple steps to bringing your rind back to a better state of preservation.

1. Discard all the cloudy water from the jar. 

2. Place all the rinds in a sink with cool running water. 

3. Clean out the jar and cap with mild dish soap and dry. Cleaning out the jar will remove much of the bacteria and ammonia in the jar. 

4. Thoroughly wash each piece of pork rind with cool clean running water only, no soap is necessary.  Removing all the slime from the rinds will make them last longer. 
Then wipe the pork rind clean with a paper towel. 

5.  Now take your jars and add quality Kosher salt 1/4/ to 1/3 up the jar. Put your rinds back in the jar on top of the salt and add enough water to fill the jar. Replace the cap. Shake the jar well until all the salt has dissolved. Within an hour or so the water will turn clear and you now have your pork rinds back in better shape to fish.

6.  Last but not least keep you rinds out of the hot truck or trunk of your car.
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